ABUSIR AND SAQQARA IN THE YEAR 2015 - REGISTRATION FEE

PRAGUE, JUNE 22-26, 2015

Dear colleagues,

We would like to inform you that it is now possible to pay online the registration fee for "Abusir and Saqqara

in the Year 2015" by means of the server of the Faculty of Arts of the Charles University in Prague. The fee

covers the conference materials, coffee breaks and a reception on Monday evening, June 22. The fee for all

registered speakers is set at 100 €. Visitors to the conference are asked to pay 120 €, while the fee for

students with proof of status is 80/50 € with/without the reception attendance.

The following **links** will guide you to the online payment page at the university server:

1. Registered Speaker – 100€: https://online.ff.cuni.cz/?purpose=10481

2. Visitor – 120€: https://online.ff.cuni.cz/?purpose=10482

3. Student with proof of status, attending the reception – 80€: https://online.ff.cuni.cz/?purpose=10483

4. Student with proof of status, not attending the reception – 50€: https://online.ff.cuni.cz/?purpose=10484

On the **online payment page** you will need to fill in some mandatory fields:

* Please fill in your name and email address. A confirmation email will be sent following a successful payment

and registration for the conference. Please keep this email as it contains information that allows us to trace

the payment in case of a problem.

* In the "Variable symbol/ID" window please insert: 850710

* Please use the "payment note" window should you wish to receive proof of payment e.g. for reclaiming the

registration fee from your home institution. Please inform us in the same window if you are paying for

another person than the one mentioned on the payment card (and add the person's name as well).

For more detailed information you can still click on "Instructions for use"-link, located in the top right-hand

corner of the webpage.

Upon clicking "proceed to payment" you will be redirected to a secure payment page. Payments can be made

with MasterCard, Maestro, VISA and VISA Electron.

Should you have any problem paying the registration fee online or any other questions, please contact us at

abusaq2015@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Miroslav Bárta, Filip Coppens and Jaromír Krejčí

Czech Institute of Egyptology, Faculty of Arts, Charles University in Prague